## Dear Students and Families,

My name is Ms. Faillace, and I am so excited to be your teacher this year!!! I hope you have enjoyed your summer. We are going to have so much fun this year! This will be my sixth year teaching at HES, and I am thrilled to be teaching Second Grade again this year!

I can't wait to meet you and learn all about you. Here are some things to know about me: I grew up in Hillsborough. I love spending time at the beach with my family and friends. I coach soccer at the Middle School, and I love to be active and outdoors!

In order to be ready for this year, please check out our supply list on the website and bring them on the first day of school. I am looking forward to getting to know you and can't wait for a fantastic year!!

> Your Teacher, Ms. Faillace

